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Question No. 46 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 
 
[In relation to the Exposure Draft of the Telecommunications (Interception and Access) 
Amendment Bill 2007] Are the responses received, publicly available?  If not, why not? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
No, the responses have not been made publicly available.  When the Department invited comments 
on the Exposure Draft, no mention was made of any intention to publish the responses, and some of 
the comments received contain confidential or sensitive information. 
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